
8100 Highway 71 South 
Alexandria. L A 71302-9121 

Tel: (318)473-6438 • F A X : (318)473-6556 

November 12, 2001 

Mr. Lynn Neff, Supervisor 
Kisatchie National Forest 
2500 Shreveport Highway 
Pineville, L A , 71360 

Dear Supervisor Neff, 

Thank you so very much for all you did to make our CCC Reunion program at 
LSUA on November 10, 2001 such a big success. 

The Civilian Conservation Corps veterans really appreciated your praise for their 
contributions in saving our nation's natural resources and playing such an important role 
in establishing Kisatchie National Forest. From now on, they and their families will 
have a new sense of pride and ownership in Kisatchie. 

We are also grateful for the fine displays and video that Jim Caldwell prepared. 
Those added so much to the program. I also appreciated your help in locating some of 
the CCC veterans. We have already received several additional names. When I compile 
a new corrected list I will be happy to share a copy with you. Quite a few of the 
attendees asked that they meet again next year. 

Jim said he would give us a copy of his video which I want to use at a meeting of 
the Friends of the James C. Bolton Library. I will also make it available to our history 
faculty and encourage them to use it in their classes on the Great Depression and FDR's 
New Deal administration. 

Thank you, again. 
Sincerely, 

Anna C. Bums, Ph.D. 
Director 

CC: Chancellor Cavanaugh 
Jim Caldwell 


